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'o UNITED STATES+

l' ~ , ,
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONo

g j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

* >,,../
SEP 10 1979

FCTC: RHO
71-0241

|
United Nuclear Corporation
Fuel Recovery Operation
ATTN: Mr. C. E. Bowers

*Woc 4 River Junction, RI 02894

Gentlemen:

We have evalu'ted your revised Quality Assurance Program for Radioactive
Material Shipping Containers submitted with your July 3,1979 letter to
satisfy the requirements of 10 CFR 571.51.

Our review indicates that additional information is required to satisfy the
applicable requirements of Appendix E to 10 CFR Part 71. Please address the
enclosed request for additional information and submit seven copies of the '

revised program within 30 days following receipt of this letter.
._

If you have any questiens regarding this request, please feel frc - to contact
Mr. Jim Conway at (301) 492-7741.

Sincerely,

-Y
Charles . .acDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material

Safety, NMSS

Enclosure:
Request for Additional

Infonnation
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UNITED NUCLEAR CORPORATION (71-0241)

Request for Additional Infonnation

1. Describe the qualifications for the position of Manager, Quality Assurance.
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